
 

 

NORTH HEIDELBERG TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

May 23, 2022 

 

The special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of North Heidelberg Township was called to 

order at 10:00 A.M.  The pledge of allegiance to the flag followed. Supervisors present were 

Mitch Wolfe, Chairman, Supervisor Robert Klinger and Supervisor David Pool.  Also in 

attendance was Township Secretary Tanya Taatjes.  
  

The bids for the 2022 Roadwork were opened and read aloud.  (See Bid Tabulation Sheets).  No 

action was taken at this time.  

 

A motion was made by Chairman Wolfe to adjourn the meeting at approximately 10:10 A.M.  It 

was seconded by Supervisor Klinger.  Motion carried. 

 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       

 

       Tanya Taatjes 

Secretary 

 

 

People in attendance: 

 

      


